
Please read below for an important update regarding 
Outpatient Laboratory Providers with Independence 
Blue Cross. 
 
Effective July 1st, 2014, LabCorp will be IBC’s  
Exclusive National Outpatient Laboratory Provider.  
Quest Diagnostics will no longer be considered an  
in-network provider. 

How does this affect me? 

If you currently use Quest Diagnostics for 
your lab work, you will need to switch to an 
in-network lab or face higher fees for your 
services. As of July 1, Quest will be  
considered an out-of-network provider. 
 
To find a LabCorp near you, visit 
www.labcorp.com. 
 
To find other in-network outpatient  
providers, visit IBXpress.com 

Getting lab work?? 


